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Alaskans have been agonizing over the inability of the legislature to apply common sense to
 public policy. The bill that changes Erin's and Bree's Laws needs to go. It does not meet the
 intent, the spirit, or the purpose of the law. Pass the original HB 44. It is time.

Thanks to the members of the committee who have spoken up against these additions.
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